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February 2020 

 
Year 4 Half-Term Homework 

 
 
Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 
 
It is hard to believe that we are already half way through the year! We have loved our time with your children so 
far and are looking forward to the remainder of the year. 
 
General tasks: 

• Please continue to read regularly with your child! If your child is particularly enthused by a book, they 
could even create a book review to share with the rest of the class when they come back from half term. 

• Please make sure your child practises their times tables regularly (ideally at least four times per week!) 
We would recommend using Times Tables Rock Stars for this, but please see your child’s class teacher if 
you are unable to access it or would like something else.  

• We have attached the Year 3 and 4 spelling list to this letter. Please go through some of these words with 
your child so that they become more familiar with them. The children can practise these creatively if they 
would like to. 

 
Creative task 
After half term, we will be looking at The Romans. We would love for your child to have a go at some of the 
following activities… 

• Write a newspaper report about the Roman invasion of Britain. 

• Create a poster or information leaflet advertising a Roman museum, thinking carefully about the 
exhibitions that may be included. 

• Plan a trip across the UK, visiting only Roman towns and using as many Roman roads as possible. 

• Research Roman Gods and Goddesses and present them in any way you like (posters, PowerPoint 
presentations, etc.) 

• Make a 3D model of a Roman artefact. 

• Write your own Roman poem. 
 

We cannot wait to see what the children create! We hope you have a fantastic half term and look forward to 
seeing the children on Monday 24th February. 
 
The Year 4 team 
 
Mr Barraclough                                    Miss Harding 
(Class Teacher)                                     (Class Teacher) 
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